
Michael Cochran 
 
I feel the three week public comment period is far too short for all comments for analysis on the
variances. I would feel another 45 to 60 days or even 90 days would be more adequate to coordinate
all comments on this "toxic" subject of PCB's in our Spokane River.. Next, and to have the public a
chance to comment in person at a publicly held hearing is more appropriate. And finally, Please
make the variance applications from the major polluters whose discharges would be available so
that all can read and understand them. Thank You, Mike Cochran, member of Spokane Falls Trout
Unlimited
 


